
 
Meadowhead School Academy Trust.  A company limited by guarantee.  Registered in England 

Registered company address: Dyche Lane, Sheffield, S8 8BR.  Company Registered Number 07933749 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Academy Trust 

 

  Meadowhead School 

Dyche Lane 
Sheffield  
S8 8BR 
 
Telephone: 0114 2372 723 
Fax: 0114 2839 855 
Email: enquiries@meadowhead.sheffield.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher 
Kam Grewal-Joy 
Deputy Headteachers 
Steve Bacon  
Tamsin Woodward  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30th June 2020 

Dear Applicant 

I am writing to invite you to our welcome to sixth form information morning w/c 20th July 2020, which will include online 

and in-person activities. 

 Welcome to sixth form morning 

You will be able to find out the ways that your sixth form experience will be different from lower school. Students have 

already had discussions with staff to confirm and finalise their subject choices, and have been completing work in their 

chosen subjects – this is excellent preparation for beginning A level studies in September.  

Summer project work 

The next phase of your transition to sixth form will take place from Monday 6th July 2020. Subjects will release 

summer work via our website – this will take the form of subject information and tasks to be completed over the 

summer and handed in when you have your first lesson in each of your subjects in September. These tasks will 

ensure that you are aware of the step up required for A level study – please ensure that they are completed to the 

best of your ability.  

Sessions in school 

We would also love to see you in school during the week commencing 20th July 2020. You will be able to attend one 

morning session where there will be a presentation about sixth form, our expectations, a typical working week and 

other opportunities available. You will meet key staff in the sixth form team, and will be given information about 

timetables, including which form you will be in and who will be your form tutor. Every student will have a subject 

specialist for one of their subjects as a form tutor, as part of our academic as well as pastoral support. It will also be an 

opportunity for you to have a photo taken for your ID badge, which also gives you access to the sixth form building in 

September.  

Booking a place 

In order that we follow all the necessary health guidelines around social distancing we can only have a maximum of 30 

students (no accompanying adults) in on any one morning, plus if you or any member of your family is displaying 

COVID symptoms on your morning you should not attend. You will need to book your morning sessions via email 

sixthform@meadowhead.sheffield.sch.uk  or phone 0114 2372723, the mornings available are - 9.00am to 11.00am 

Monday to Thursday w/c 20th July. The event will take place in the sixth form building.  

We would like to thank you for your efforts so far in completing the work, and encourage you to check the website 

from Monday 6th July for the summer project work. We also look forward to seeing you in person in the w/c 20th July. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the sixth form team if you have any questions regarding this process. 

Regards 

 

Mrs S Burdekin 

Head of Sixth Form 
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